
Dear Parents,
Welcome to the 2023/2024 school year! Thank you for allowing us to partner with
you in your child’s education. Your child would greatly benefit from having the
following suggested supplies and donations to help us throughout our school year.
We appreciate any and all donations to our classes.

Sincerely,
Your Sixth Grade Teaching Team

For Your Student:
● #2 Pencils
● Pencil Pouch (No pencil boxes
please)
● Erasers
● Crayons, colored pencils, markers
● Safety scissors
● Glue sticks
● Ruler
● 1 single subject spiral notebook (no
perforated pages please)
● 1 Whiteboard eraser (an old sock is
great for this)
● A generous supply of dry erase
markers
● Headphones/earbuds
● Backpack

ClassroomDonation Ideas:
● EXPO dry erase markers
● Facial Tissue
● Disinfectant (Clorox) wipes
● #2 Pencils
● Scissors
● Copy paper
● Glue Sticks

Thank you again for ALL donations!!


